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I strongly oppose discrimination against trans and intersex people. Requiring the use 
of a sex assigned at birth does not make sense and requiring a person to present their 
legal birth certificate is a needless burden. Progressing through childhood is a fraught 
time for many children. They and our educational system needs schools to be safe, 
accepting spaces where children can find trusted adults while they grow into their true
selves. Further marginalizing this population will increase the risks of self-harm, 
harassment, and bullying that is already experienced at high rates. A child's 
well-being and comfort should not be taken away by a paper produced at birth. 


